
In order to become a National Honor Society member your child must be: 

 10th or 11th grades 

 3.5 or Above GPA 

During the Second Semester, qualifying students will receive an invitation and 

application to join the chapter. If everything is OK, your child will be inducted in the 

chapter in late April. To stay in good standing, all of our members get their GPAs 

checked twice a year, must attend monthly meetings, pay the $5 dues and accumulate 

10 service points per semester, including at last 5 NHS points.  

  


